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Ma’am,
 
Please see attached for my notarized quarterly lobbying form. I have no activities to report in the quarter.
 
Please let me know if you need anything else at this time,
Thank you!
 
----------------------------
Ben Semmes
Project Director
 
Grid United
712 Main Street, Suite 1000
Houston, TX 77002
C: (713) 560-2050
E: ben.semmes@gridunited.com
 

 
From: Rodriguez, Aileen <RodriguezA8@elpasotexas.gov>
Sent: Monday, October 7, 2024 9:26 AM
Cc: City Clerk <CClerk-1@elpasotexas.gov>
Subject: Lobbyist Quarterly Report
Importance: High
 

 

Good day,
 
This is a friendly reminder that your Lobbyist Quarterly Report due date is approaching.

mailto:ben.semmes@gridunited.com


 
On March 7, 2006, the City Council of El Paso enacted Ordinance 016300, which regulates the registration and
reporting requirements of lobbyists under City Code Chapter 2.94. As per City Code, Section 2.94.070, lobbyists
are mandated to submit a quarterly report of their lobbying activity to the City Clerk’s Office.

You may go ahead and submit your Quarterly Activity via our website:
https://www.elpasotexas.gov/city-
clerk/lobbyists/                                                                                                                                                               
                                                                                                                          In cases where there is no activity to
report, an email stating the same is permissible, and there is no need to fill out the form informing us of the
absence of activity or changes to report. 
 
We hope this reminder proves helpful and timely in meeting your obligations. Should you have any questions or
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Respectfully,
 

 

Aileen Rodriguez

Senior Secretary | City Clerk’s Office 

915-212-1210 | rodrigueza8@elpasotexas.gov 

▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬ 

300 N. Campbell 

El Paso, TX 79901 

915-212-1210 

   

*Please note that our office hours are Monday through Thursday from 7 AM to 6 PM. Our office is closed on Friday.
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